
2807 Woodhull Road, London,  
    Ontario, Canada    N6K 4S4 

OMLP    Tel:   519-657-2151    Fax:  519-657-4296 

 
 
 

December 27, 2017 
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli  
Board Secretary  
Ontario Energy Board  
27-2300 Yonge Street  
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re: OM Limited Partnership (OMLP) Certificate of Public Convenience and Necessity 
Application Ontario Energy Board File Number: EB-2017-0289 
 
Thank you for your letter dated November 27th, 2017.  We are writing to confirm that the 
Limited Partnership agreement has been fully executed by both Maricann Group Inc. and On-
Energy Corp.  There have been no changes to our application except dates in our project 
timeline that have been moved forward. The proposed Tie-in System construction of works to 
supply gas to the Maricann Langton Facility is scheduled to commence in February and be 
completed in March 2018.  Phase 1, of the Maricann Langton facility is scheduled to begin 
operations on April 1st, 2018. Phase 2 of the facility is scheduled to become operational in June 
or July of 2018.  We respectfully request that the OEB resume processing our application.  
 
Yours very truly,   
 
 
 
 
 
 
Jane Lowrie 
2807 Woodhull Road, 
London, ON, N6K 4S4 
Tel: 519-657-2151 
Fax: 519-657-4296 
jlowrie@tribureresources.com 
 
 
 




